## **State Water Resources Control Board**



## Division of Water Quality

1001 I Street • Sacramento, California 95814 • (916) 341-5455 Mailing Address: P.O. Box 100 • Sacramento, California • 95812-0100 FAX (916) 341-5463 • http://www.waterboards.ca.gov



SEP 1 1 2008

Mr. Mark Stilwell
Executive Vice President and General Counsel
Pebble Beach Company
P.O. Box 1767
Pebble Beach. CA 93953

Dear Mr. Stilwell:

COMPLETE APPLICATION PACKAGE FOR DISCHARGES INTO CARMEL BAY AREA OF SPECIAL BIOLOGICAL SIGNIFICANCE (ASBS)

Thank you for the additional materials submitted on July 21, 2008 for the Pebble Beach Company's (Company) exception application to the California Ocean Plan ASBS waste discharge prohibition, initially submitted on December 28, 2007.

This letter serves to acknowledge the Company's commitment to provide funding assistance for the purpose of analysis and interpretation of biological data to be performed by Dr. Peter Raimondi of the University of California, Santa Cruz (UCSC). Upon funding this UCSC project, and completion by Dr. Raimondi of that project, your application for an exception will be considered complete.

In addition, we encourage and appreciate the Company's commitment to participate in the Central Coast Regional Monitoring Program.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (916) 341-5458 (<a href="mailto:dpolhemus@waterboards.ca.gov">dpolhemus@waterboards.ca.gov</a>) or Dominic Gregorio, Senior Environmental Scientist, Ocean Unit, at (916) 341-5488 (<a href="mailto:dgregorio@waterboards.ca.gov">dgregorio@waterboards.ca.gov</a>).

Sincerely,

Darrin Polhemus, Deputy Director

Division of Water Quality

cc: (See next page)

cc: Roger Briggs, Executive Officer

Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board

895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101 San Luis Obispo, CA 93401